August 5, 1969

Payl Dudley White, M. D,
264 Beacon Street
Boston, Massachusetts 02116

Dear Paul

We are sorry you won't be with us at Minnelea and Ploppl. The lecal
people of Ploppl were looking forward to yeur presence a little over three
years after the birthday celebration.

I must be at Ploppl September 13, 14 to handle details for housing,
conference rooms, and to cart peeple from the station at Valle to Ploppi.
But ! have phoned Jerry Stamler and he will be able to put In an appearance
at Geneva on the 13th. He 9 anxious to be at Ploppl at the start but may be
able to find 2 sleeper out of Geneva for the night of the 13th. He will phone

wgl

Many thanks for the promise of $1,000 to help with the seminas
expense, That grant will emable several good men te attend whe otherwise
could not possibly do so.

All good wishes to you and Ina.

Sincerely,

Ancel Keys, Director

AKimh
ce: Dr, Stamler



